“Adventures of the Old West”’

MEMORANDUM
TO: All Pioneer Consultants
FROM: LLaurie Freeman, Co-Producer
DATE: December 17, 1993

SUBJECT: “Pioneers and the Promised Land”

Thank-you all for your comments on our script. Here is our final edit without the final

audio. If at all possible, please take a look at the tape and call us with comments by

Tuesday December 21. Please don’t hesitate to call collect. We will be sending out final

versions of the finished program sometime in early January. Thank-you again for all your
help.

Happy Holidays!
(310) 996-7752




